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Monday 27 March 2023

YEAR 10 Parents and Carers Meeting

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mk48xRzuNvA

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mk48xRzuNvA


Aims for this evening

Reminder of examination dates

Positively You – Supporting your child with revision

Work Experience Information
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School Prayer

Lord, support us all day long.

Help us to learn and work together.

You have blessed us with special and unique gifts, 
help us to use them and not to hide them.

Help us to encourage others to use their gifts, be 
their best selves and prove that we are all made for 
greatness.

St John Henry Newman

Pray for usY
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REMINDER - EXAM DATES:

English Language
Paper 1: Mon 5th June 2023

Paper 2: Mon 12th June 2023

Biology
Paper 1: Tues 16th May 2023

Paper 2: Fri 9th June 2023

18 school days until first 
examination!



Supporting your child
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Homework & Revision

• Students should be using their exam materials to 
'review' learning and complete independent 
revision.

• Class Charts used to provide homework and 
revision resources. If you need a reminder of 

parental password, please email: 
michelle.goodwin@cncs.school

Encourage your child to complete their homework 
to the best of their ability for all subjects and 

complete revision on top of that.

If your child is not here, we can't help them. 
Remember – attendance matters.

mailto:michelle.goodwin@cncs.school


Year 10-Tu modo amitterre si
quit- You only Lose if you Quit
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Students can collect a form from their tutor or collect one at the end to complete and bring 
back in to school



If a placement has been found for my child, 
what is the next step?

• From Wednesday onwards, your child will receive a letter, which will outline to them 
where they have been placed. It will also give them information what they need to do 
next.

• They will need to:
1. Read the placement information sheet carefully and make sure that they keep the document safe
2. Contact the employer using the details in the letter to say that they have received the information and they are 

looking forward to attending. There will be a sample email that they can send in the cover letter. Note – If a 
student does not contact the employer to say thank you, they may cancel the placement



What happens whilst my child is on their placement week?

• Students will attend their placement every day and must arrive on time – it is 
important that they check how they are getting to the placement and that they 
leave with enough time to get there

• They will need to contact the employer the week before the confirm what time 
they need to arrive, what they need to wear and lunchtime arrangements

• Whilst your child is out on placement a member of staff will visit or contact the 
employer and your child to check in with them and see how they are getting on

• During the week, your child will also have to complete a work experience 
journal, which they will reflect upon when they return to school in the final 
week of term




